Public Notice of a Possible Quorum
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Members of the Town of Caswell Beach Board of Commissioners may attend a staff luncheon on
Friday, April 19, 2024 at 11:30 at Town Hall located at 1100 Caswell Beach Road in Caswell
Beach.

It is possible a quorum of the Town of Caswell Beach Board of Commissioners may attend this
event but may not discuss Town business and no action will be taken by the Board of
Commissioners, in compliance with the North Carolina Open Meetings Act.

If you have questions about the meeting, please contact the Town Manager’s Office at (910)
278-5471, Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
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